| am writing to object to the proposed development plan for south Warrington — the Garden City Suburb.

There are various reasons for my objection; including the following:

e New houses in Warrington should be built first on ‘brown field’ sites — to prevent the destruction of the
Green Belt. The Green Belt should be protected for future generations.

e The lack of improved infrastructure to cope with the proposed changes — lack of new roads; lack of
increased funding to health care services and schools.
Over 7000 new houses will bring a significant number of new cars and people to the area — and the current
facilities could not cope with the increase. Pollution and harm to the environment would increase also.

e The drive for Warrington’s City status is misplaced. Warrington doesn’t have a Cathedral and is not a city in
the real sense of the word. Political ambitions of the minority should be set aside and the focus should be on
serving the population of the majority of south Warrington.





